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Mr. Thom Kerr

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Sagebrush #1 Workover

Dear Thom:

I would like to request expedited handling of the Sagebrush #1 workover request due to circumstances
beyond our control. We had a workover rig become available at the last moment and would like to
utilize them. The Sagebrush #1 is marginally economic; it is on the Ute Mountain Ute Tribe Reservation
and is very isolated. We have waited three months in the past for a workover rig and we would greatly
appreciate your cooperation with this request.

I am new to working in the Colorado area and am not familiar with the time period required to obtain
approval. In Oklahoma and Texas it is a very quick process, and in the future | will allow more time. We
have approval from the BLM and do not forecast any delays other than approval in Colorado. The rig s
available the first of next week, and we would be thankful for anything you can do to expedite this
process.

Sincerely,

Mike Blackburn
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